
       ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday 1st October 2021 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, what a busy week we have had at St Uny CE Academy!  

 

 

Harvest Celebrations 

It is almost time for us to celebrate Harvest! Children in KS2 will be  

visiting St Anta Church on Tuesday 12th October whilst EYFS & KS1 will 

enjoy their own celebration in school later that week. This year we are 

asking for donations for the local food bank, items may include  

cereal, soup, pasta, rice, tinned tomatoes, pasta sauce, lentils, beans 

and pulses, tinned meat, tinned vegetables, tea or coffee, tinned 

fruit, biscuits, UHT milk, and fruit juice. Donations can be handed into 

class teachers or the school office from the week beginning October 

11th. Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Parking 

We have noticed that Polmennor Drive has become increasingly busy over the past 

few weeks during school run slots. Please ensure you park sensibly and that roads 

aren’t blocked. The school is located in a residential area and we must ensure that 

access to emergency services and local residents is not restricted during peak school 

times. Thank you for your continued support with this.  
 

Book Fair 

We are thrilled to let you know that the Book Fair will be back next week!  

Children will be given the opportunity to visit with their classes during the week. 

The Book Fair will also be open to parents in the school hall on the following 

days: EYFS and KS1 – Tuesday 3-3.30pm. KS2 – Thursday 3-3.30pm in the school 

hall. Please ensure only one adult accompanies children to the fair and that 

adults wear face masks indoors where possible.  
 

Coats 

As winter approaches please ensure your child has a raincoat in school every day. 

We will only keep children inside at playtimes if the rain is very heavy. On days 

where the rain is light, we will continue to conduct playtimes outside so coats must 

be worn.  

 

 

Keep up to date with everything taking place in school by visiting our website or Facebook page: 

https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy  

 

Mr Hoskins 

Head of School.  

 

 

This week’s  

winning  

House is... 

https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy


THIS WEEK’S SHINING STARS! 

Congratulations to this week’s ‘Shining Stars’. Each week, one pupil from 

each class is recognised for demonstrating one of our Christian values 

(friendship, forgiveness or respect) or this half term’s learning power 

‘Empathy and Listening’. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

‘Respect’ is this term’s focus value. We will be exploring ‘Respect’ in Collective Worship and each 
week in classes.  

Tehidy 98.7% 

Kynance 91.7% 

Poldark 97.3% 

Zennor 95.7% 

Godrevy 94% 

Mousehole 94.6% 

Morvah 94.2% 

Gwithian 91.3% 

Whole School 94.8% 

Attendance—our target for 

overall  

attendance is 96% 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For information on our Safeguarding  

Policy please visit our website: 

 

Welcome to St Uny C of E Academy  

 

If you have any safeguarding  

concerns,  please contact Mr 

Hoskins, Head of School. 

 

 

 

 

Wrap Around Care bookings 
Please use these links to book any Wrap 

Around Care for this half term. 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

https://forms.office.com/r/FDpf6Yw79m 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

https://forms.office.com/r/DhqygKg5ht 

 

Please note that a non-attendance fee 

will be charged if you no longer need 

the booking but do not inform us. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY  2021– 2022 

 

w/c 4th October 

Year 6 Group B Swimming 

Tuesday 5th October 

EYFS and KS1 Book Fair 3-3.30pm 

Thursday 7th October 

KS2 Book Fair 3– 3.30pm 

Tuesday 12th October 

KS2 Harvest Celebrations at St Anta 

Church 

Wednesday 13th October 

Zennor class to Porthcurno  

Telegraph Museum 

Friday 22nd October 

Inset day 

w/c 25th October 

Half term 

Thursday 2nd December 

Y5 and Y6 to Cindarella Pantomime 

Friday 17th December 

Break up for Christmas Holidays 

REMINDERS CHECKLIST 

REMINDER DATE 

Return Tempest 

Photograph 

orders to the 

school office 

By  

Wednesday 

6th October 

Zennor class: pay 

for Porthcurno 

trip 

By 11th  

October 

Donations for the 

St Ives Foodbank 

From 11th 

October 

CENSUS DAY MENU 

Thursday 7th October  

 

 

 

Build your own Burger 

 

Quorn Burger (v) 

 

Chips, Beans and 

Sweetcorn 

- 

Brownie, Ice-cream and  

toffee sauce 
 

Please order as normal on 

ParentPay 

https://www.stuny.org.uk/web/safeguarding/357388
https://forms.office.com/r/FDpf6Yw79m
https://forms.office.com/r/DhqygKg5ht

